PARCOM Recommendation on Limit Values for Mercury Emissions in Water from Existing Brine Recirculation Chlor-Alkali Plants (exit of factory site)

(source PARCOM 7/13/1-E §§ 6.11 and 6.15)

6.11 At its Third Meeting (Brussels, 17-19 June 1981) the Commission had proposed the adoption of the following more stringent limit values for existing brine-recirculation chlor-alkali plants as from 1 July 1986:

“0,5g of mercury per tonne of chlorine production capacity as a monthly mean and 2 g of mercury per tonne as a daily mean”.

6.15
In conclusion, the Commission agreed to Recommend to Contracting Parties the values referred to at para. 6.11, with the exception of Spain which maintained a reservation.

